
Re:   HB 1145

From:  Catherine Cartier
            Williston, ND  58801

To Whom It May Concern:

I am in favor of HB1145 regarding the 10 Commandments.  

I am a mother, and grandmother and great-granmother.  I have seen many changes since the Ten 
Commandments have been removed from our schools.  Our children need to be reminded and not 
blinded to the Jewish and Christian faiths.  Obedience to the commandments brings freedom, personal 
growth, protection from danger, and many other spiritual blessings.  It shows children in school  
restraint in our society and directs behavior.  They never should have been removed.

Sincerely,
Catherine Cartier


